WAYNE MEMORIAL
HOSPITAL

September 9, 2008

Dear David H. Wilderman:

Please accept our response to PHC4’s FY 2007 Hospital Performance Report. Out data
was missing 12% of the Arlas Outcomes severity scores for Q3 and without this
information PHC4 could not include Wayne Memorial Hospital’s data in the upcoming
Hospital Performance Report.

Wayne Memorial Hospital implemented a new ELR during Q3 that was associated with
our main hospital system/Atlas software. While the error was recognized and in the
process of being fixed, the timeframe did not allow our changes to be submitted to PHC4
prior to the deadline. The new ELR software has been repaired and our data will be
available for the next report. Should anyone wish to contact us for updated figures, please
do not hesitate to contact Nicole Granville, RHIT at 570-253-8278.

We compliment your efforts to encourage hospitals to improve quality of care and
contain associated costs for the patients in our community.

ely,

David Hoff
Chief Executive Officer
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